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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact to the judicial system is indeterminable due to an unknown 
number of cases.

The Department of Corrections (DOC) states there is potential for expenditure 
reductions, but it is indeterminable.  The bill provides for a reduced length of 
supervision for some offenders with potential for exceptions to increase 
supervision for good cause.  The DOC states that there is no current way to 
accurately predict or estimate the number of individual offenders to be sentenced 
according to the bill.  The cost of community supervision is approximately $2,000 
per year, per offender.
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